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February 4, 2021 
 
VIA E-FILE 
 
Debra Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
RE:   Direct Energy Services, LLC (DM 15-513),  

 Direct Energy Business, LLC (DM 15-373),  
 Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC (DM 13-260, DM 13-121)   
 License Updates  

 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 
Pursuant to the notice filed by Direct Energy Services, LLC , Direct Energy Business, LLC, 
Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC, and NRG Energy, Inc. on November 17, 2020, 
NRG makes this supplemental filing to the Commission to provide further updates to 
Direct Energy Services, LLC , Direct Energy Business, LLC, and Direct Energy Business 
Marketing, LLC ‘s (“Direct Energy” or “the Companies”) licenses. 
 

1. The surety bonds currently posted on behalf of Direct Energy Services, LLC (#8219-
02-25); Direct Energy Business, LLC (#8233-17-69); and Direct Energy Business 
Marketing, LLC (8239-86-46) will remain in effect.  
 

2. An updated list of Direct Energy corporate officers is provided in Confidential 
Attachment A. 

3. An updated list of the NRG retail affiliates’ license numbers and the utility service 
territories where they are active is provided in Confidential Attachment B. 

4. The Companies’ Customer Service Contact, website, phone number, principal 
business addresses shall remain the same until such time that NRG notifies the 
Commission of any changes. 

5. The Companies’ Regulatory Contacts are updated as follows: 

 Marc A. Hanks      Angela Schorr 
Direct Energy, LP      NRG Energy, Inc. 

 Senior Manager, Gov’t & Regulatory Affairs  Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 24 Gary Drive      804 Carnegie Center 
 Westfield, MA 01085     Princeton, NJ 08540 
 Marc.Hanks@directenergy.com     Angela.Schorr@nrg.com and 
 (413) 642-3575      NERetailRegulatory@nrg.com 
         (516) 652-4254 
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NRG Energy, Inc. – License Update 2 
 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at (516) 
652-4254 or via email at Angela.Schorr@nrg.com.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Angela Schorr 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
Enclosures 
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